
 

 
24 Hours of Service ending on the 24th! 

 
Information:  
Service opportunities will be available starting on Friday, October 23rd at 2pm, ending on 
Saturday, October 24th at 2pm. Off campus Service opportunities will be available from 
2pm-6pm on Friday, October 23rd and 7am-2pm on Saturday, October 24th (driving may be 
required). Indoor Service opportunities will be available overnight in the Student Union Building 
from Friday evening at 6pm to Saturday morning at 6am. There will be 2 hour time slots 
provided for each service opportunity in a spreadsheet. 
 
Service Guideline: 

● Service is completed in 2 hour time slots. 
● No more than 30 students may sign up for one service slot. 
● During daylight hours, service opportunities will be available outside in the community. 

○ Some service locations may require driving. 
● Students serving during evening and overnight hours will be secured in the Student 

Union building which will be locked from the outside and staffed throughout the night. 
○ Students are expected to abide by all campus policy during service events 

● Service supplies and equipment will be provided by the Homecoming Committee. 
● COVID-19 Policies will continue to be enforced at all locations during service hours. 
● Students must sign up individually NOT by organization. 

 
Deadline: 

● Slots will be available for sign up until Thursday, October 22nd at 5:00 pm. 
 
Points: 

● Each student to sign and and serve at their designated location will have 5 points per 
member that signs up contributed to their organization point total (if applicable) . 

 
 



Service Opportunities (will include, but is not limited to): 
● Street and/or Park Clean up 
● Food Pantry Assistance 
● Positive Message Writing 
● Organizing Donations 
● Animal Blanket Making 
● Cat & Dog Toy Making 
● Recipe Book Making 
● Writing Cards 
● Leaf Raking 


